
MTAC LONG BEACH PLAY-A-THON 
 

May 4, 2019 at Newcomb Academy 
3351 Val Verde Ave, Long Beach 90808 

 
Dear Teacher, 
 
 Saturday, May 4, 2019 is the date for our branch Play-A-Thon. The goal is 
to raise $2,500 for the future upkeep of our branch piano. We hope you 
and your students will help us reach this goal. Here are ​two ways​ in which 
you and your students can participate. Choose what works best for you!  
 
1) Pledge Sheet:​ Photocopy the attached Pledge Sheet for your students. 

Suggest that they get pledges from family, friends and neighbors. The 
recommended minimum pledge amount is $10.  
 
Students/Parents will submit all funds collected on our branch website, 
mtaclb.com​ using the yellow Donate button on the ​Play-a-Thon​ page. 
The Student will also need to submit a copy of their pledge sheet in 
order to receive credit for their collected monies.  Mail the pledge sheet 
to: 
 Ellen Noble, 2512 Knoxville Ave. Long Beach CA 90815. 
 
Prizes will be awarded to the students who collect the following 
amounts by the April 27 deadline. 
 

    $25 or more = small prize 
   $50 or more = small prize and Play-a-thon t shirt 
   $100 or more = small prize, Play-a-thon t shirt and a gift card 

 
2) Reserve/Purchase recital time for you and your students at the 

Play-A-Thon. 
A block of 15 minutes = $25. Teachers will be asked to pay to reserve 
recital time if their students have not raised the minimum amount. 
Every student participant on the day of the Play-A-Thon will receive a 
small prize and one hour of community service credit. 
 

      To reserve recital time, go to MTACLB.com ​Play-a-Thon ​page and  
       click on the ​Play-a-thon Registration​ tab. 
 
If you have questions or suggestions, please email Ellen Noble at 
ellen.m.noble@gmail.com 
 
Thank you, MTAC Long Beach Board of Directors 


